From: "Levitt, Karen" < karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

Date: 8/10/2022 8:46:24 PM

Subject: Update - Hastings Structures Removal

Dear Mayor and Council,

This is a short update regarding the ongoing efforts related to COV's Hastings Structure Removal.

As planned, the City did not undertake any structures removal activities today. Instead, staff efforts, that started at 10 am, focused mainly on distribution of flyers with further information about storage options, and the ongoing structures removal process.

Staff will be convening tomorrow to do further work on determining and fine-tuning the extent of Phase I efforts. We will be able to provide more information in due course.

Many thanks to those of you who sent words of staff appreciation; we conveyed your message and the staff was very thankful.

Thank you,

Karen

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager (she/her) karen.levitt@vancouver.ca telephone

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the x^wməθk^wəÿəm/Musqueam, Skwxwú7mesh/Squamish and səlilwəta+/Tsleil-Waututh nations